
Red flag hoisted at Turtle Cove Beach

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:

     Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (May 24)
that due to big waves, the red flag has been hoisted at Turtle Cove Beach in
Southern District, Hong Kong Island. Beach-goers are advised not to swim at
the beach.

Lifesaving services at Cafeteria Old
Beach resume

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at regular
intervals:

     Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department has announced that the
lifesaving services at Cafeteria Old Beach in Tuen Mun District resumed today
(May 24). The lifesaving services at the beach were suspended earlier due to
an insufficient number of lifeguards on duty.

Red flags lowered at some Beaches

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at regular
intervals:

Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department said today (May 24) that
the red flags at Lido Beach, Casam Beach, Approach Beach and Ting Kau Beach
in Tsuen Wan District have been lowered and the beaches have been reopened.

http://www.government-world.com/red-flag-hoisted-at-turtle-cove-beach-7/
http://www.government-world.com/lifesaving-services-at-cafeteria-old-beach-resume-5/
http://www.government-world.com/lifesaving-services-at-cafeteria-old-beach-resume-5/
http://www.government-world.com/red-flags-lowered-at-some-beaches/


     The beaches were closed earlier on after an oil spill.

Red flags lowered at some Beaches

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at regular
intervals:

Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (May 24)
that since the water off Lido Beach, Casam Beach, Approach Beach and Ting Kau
Beach in Tsuen Wan District Beach is now suitable for swimming, the red flags
have been lowered.

     The red flags were hoisted at the beaches earlier after a red tide was
seen.

Fraudulent website related to DBS Bank
(Hong Kong) Limited

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

     The Hong Kong Monetary Authority (HKMA) wishes to alert members of the
public to a press release issued by DBS Bank (Hong Kong) Limited on
fraudulent website, which has been reported to the HKMA. Hyperlink to the
press release is available on the HKMA website for ease of reference by
members of the public.

     Anyone who has provided his or her personal information to the website
concerned or has conducted any financial transactions through the website
should contact the bank concerned using the contact information provided in
the press release, and report to the Police or contact the Cyber Security and
Technology Crime Bureau of the Hong Kong Police Force at 2860 5012.
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